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Mary Wilson <meangene38@comcast.net>
Tuesday, February 2, 2010 9:58 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

The reduction of leverage would be disastrous for our family who is dependent on making extra income to
supplement our social security. If this happens then we would have no other choice but to open our account in a
foreign country. This would have a trickle down effect and cause loss of jobs for our Brokerage firms that handle
thousands of accounts for us with smaller accounts.NO, NO, NO to the reduction of leverage.
Thank you,
Gene Wilson
1995 E Coalton Road Apt 73-101
Superior, Colorado 80027
meangene38@comcast.net
303-507-1183


